
 Toronto Rod & Gun Club Inc. 

COMMITTEE  REPORTS                                 

Hunting/Fishing: Combined 3.3.2020. Committee Chair is 

needed for Hunting.                                                                                        

Trap:  Jack Fouts Chair; Trap has started on Tuesdays at 4 PM, 

weather permitting.  Nearing the end of the year if you’d like to 

join in.  6-8 people shooting per week.  Will go in with Columbi-

ana to get birds.                                                                                   

Luck:    Larry and Veronica Foldi and Josh Wilson will co-chair 

the Luck committee. November 17th is the LUCK shoot and will 

also shoot TRAP.  Help is needed,  Good day to support the club 

and participate at the same time.  Kitchen will be open.                                    

Kitchen: Wally Sadowski  740-424-2806                                                              

Building: Jennifer Fabian. 304-670-5983;                           

Range Master: Committee Chair is needed.  Rifle Range 

will be CLOSED during any event. Please pick up your used tar-

gets.  Do your part in keep the ranges functional and safe.                                                           

Grounds/Maint/Farm:  Dave Scarsella Jr;   Thank you to 

those mowing. Zero turn mower having problems starting-may 

need the terminals cleaned.                                                                         

GUN Raffle:  Next raffle item is TBD.                                   

New Business:                                                                                                    

Club picnic will be moved to the Fall of 2025 in hopes of less 

scheduling conflicts and more attendance.                                              

Sales Tax paid.                                                                             

Old Business:                                                                            .  

EAP on light-for new light on post by road and LED light-will be 

approximately $24/month.  Will also request a LED light in the 

parking lot.  EAP was notified of request.  Order #  in.  New light 

on SR 152 and pole in the parking lot.  Multiple calls this this 

month with EAP.  The pole on 152 needs a trans-

former added for the light.  Will call when the work is complet-

ed.  They have the number to the gate for the pole and will call 

if unable to open the gate.   May need help if AEP can get there 

in the day-will need someone to be there.  J. Fouts and J. Keen 

and Bob Santicola offered to help as needed.                                                               

Was supposed to be completed Early October and still unfin-

ished.  Will need to f/u with the order #’s.  

Good and Welfare:   N/A                                                                                                      

Pill#:    10.01.24    $31.50   # 27     Wally Sadowski-present                               
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   Picnic for 2025 will be in the Fall 

 

                                           Luck shoot November 17th @ 10 AM   (help is needed)                                              

 


